
 

 

 
Date: 27/09/2024 
 
 
To, To, 
BSE Limited To National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Department of Corporate Services/ 
Corporate Relation Department, Phiroze 
Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai – 
400 001, Maharashtra, India 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051, 
Maharashtra, India 

 
Scrip Code: 539407 

 
NSE Symbol: GENCON 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Subject: Trading window closure intimation 
 
This is to inform you that the Company has closed the trading window for the earnings release 
of the quarter ending June 30, 2024, and is continued to remain closed, in compliance with 
SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended, from time to time. The 
trading window will re-open after 48 hours of disseminating the Company's financial results. 
 
Further, this document is filed to intimate that the Company has continued to close the trading 
window for the earnings release of the quarter ending September 30, 2024, in compliance with 
SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended, from time to time. The 
trading window will re-open after 48 hours of disseminating the Company's financial results. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
For and on behalf of  
Generic Engineering Construction and Projects Limited 

 
 
 
Krishana Sharma 
Company Secretary 
 
Place: Mumbai 
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